
  
Sisterhood of Temple B’nai Torah  

2900 Jerusalem Avenue, Wantagh, NY 11793  

  
  
Congratula<ons on your family’s upcoming simcha!  

  
If you would like to mark this special occasion with a two-hour, kosher-style 
luncheon, Sisterhood provides delicious in-Temple catering as an alterna<ve to 
choosing an outside caterer.  
  
ALached is our menu of four Package choices, plus our Kiddush-to-Go op<on, 
available if you would like to send your service guests home with a liLle treat.    
  
Should you choose Sisterhood to do your catering, please book the date and menu 
choice at least 6 weeks prior to your event. The contract <me for a luncheon is 2 
hours, from 12:30-2:30 p.m. We will need to confirm our availability for your date. 
  
To discuss catering details, please contact Sisterhood Catering Manager Laurel 
Klein, 516-884-6507 or TBTLaurel@gmail.com.  
  
In addi<on, Sisterhood can also assist with your order of yarmulkes, head coverings, 
and yads for your event. Contact Joni Chris<e at 516-996-0948 or 
lollipop@optonline.net for informa<on and discount pricing.  
  
*Please note that whether you use Sisterhood or an outside caterer for your simcha 
celebra<on, there is a fee for the rental of the Temple space. Please contact TBT 
Execu<ve Director Eileen Schneyman in the main office at 516-221-2370 to reserve 
the room and discuss details.  
 
Mazel tov to you and your family—we wish you much naches!  


